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Key Dates  

Friday 6th December – Christmas Fair, 5.00 -7.00pm 

**No Achievers Assembly on the day of the fair**  

Friday 6th December – Final day for Cornwall 

Christmas Box drop offs.  

Wed 11th December – Nursery/Reception Christmas 

Songs 9.00am  

Thurs 12th December – School closed for General 

Election  

Fri 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day - all 

donations to Save the Children 

 Mon 16th December – Y1/2 Dress Rehearsal 

(Grandparents invited) 9.30am  

Tues 17th December – Y1/2 Performance 2pm   

Wed 18th December – Christmas Dinner Day 

Wed 18th December – Y1/2 Performance 9.30am 

Thurs 19th December – Christmas Parties pm  

Friday 20th December – Last day of Term  

Donations will be welcomed at all of our 

Christmas performances for our chosen charities 

for December – Cornwall Christmas Box & 

Penhaligon’s Friends 

Fundraising  

 

Thanks to your donations, our sales of poppies in 

school meant we were able to donate £74 to the 

poppy appeal. Thank you for everyone’s support.  

Achievers this week… 

This week’s ‘Achievers’ …  

Class Achiever  

Pipit Aria  

Puffin Sowenna 

Chough Henley  

Heron Vincente  

Kittiwake Noah  

Sandpiper Benjamin  

Cormorant Keavy  

Staff  Miss Singh 

Well done to everyone. See you for hot chocolate on 

Tuesday this week!  

 

Note from Mrs Farrar 

Unfortunately last weekend saw another bout of 

vandalism and debris left on site. A positive from this 

is, that on arrival at school on Saturday, a group of 

several children about 10 – 11 years of age were 

bringing the bikes back up to school after finding 

them by the leisure centre. I believe the children had 

been swimming. We would like to pass on our thanks 

to those children who helped my husband collect and 

secure all the bikes. They showed a real community 

spirit which should be celebrated! 

 The latest incidents have been reported but we 

would really appreciate people being vigilant when 

crossing the school site out of hours.  

On a more positive note, Reception held their 

phonics workshops this week which were very well 

attended. Thank you to everyone that came, working 

together in this way is only going to be of benefit to 

our children.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Farrar 

 

 



 

 

FOSSIS 

Please see the attached letter regarding the 

Christmas Fair. If you can help man a stall on the day 

that would be fantastic and a huge help. Please see 

Dawn or let the office know.   

Several people have asked if they can make direct 

donations towards the current CCTV fundraising 

appeal. FOSIIS are happy to accept these and have 

placed a collection box in the office. Thank you so 

much for your support. 

Community  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


